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Department Announcements

*The District 4 meeting date was posted
wrong in the last newsletter. The correct
date is August 20th at Post 9400 starting
at 10 am.
Sorry for the confusion.

**The first MIT is August 19th at the Elks Lodge in Show Low from 9-3
pm. Make plans to attend (flyer below)

***There has been an update to the Fall Conference in regards to the
Auxiliary's schedule. Council of Administration meeting will be held on
Friday night and an MIT will be held on Sunday morning. For more
details see the flyer below. The flyer is also on the Department
webpage under news/events.

http://www.vfwauxaz.org


****New Districts 8 and 9 
Department is still working on getting newly aligned Districts 8 and 9
up and moving forward.  Please be patient as they work through the
process with National Headquarters staff!   They will send out
information on the special meetings to be held as soon as
scheduled.  



*There are only 30 cabins left for the MId-
Year Cruise. If you are planning to attend,
you need to call VTS at 1-800-325-9377 by
August 9th. More information is below.

**The National CAFE is being held at the
Golden Spike National Historical Park in
Utah on 9/17. The last day to register is
8/18. You can register on your MALTA
account. More information is below.
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